
Welcome Back
We are excited to kick off another season with you! 

Here are a few important updates to get you started:

• Our grower portal has moved to a new URL: https://fmvendor.com

• The mobile application and portal have been rebranded as 
fmVendor

Getting Started
You will receive an email from MN 
FMNP fmVendor (notifications@
fmvendor.com) once you’ve been 
enrolled in this year’s program. 

After receiving this notification, you 
will be ready to access the fmVendor 
portal and mobile app. 

If you participated last year, simply      
log in at fmvendor.com using your 
existing credentials.  

Banking & Payout Information
If your banking/payout details 
remain the same, you’re all set!

If you need to update your banking 
or payout information, please 
reach out to our support team 
at support@fmvendor.com for 
assistance.

If you need assistance accessing 
your account or updating your 
bank account information, please 
reach out to RP Solutions: 

607-252-4866
support@fmvendor.com

For all other FMNP Program 
questions or concerns, please 
contact The FMNP Team:

651-201-6060
fmnp.mda@state.mn.us

Need help with your login?
Contact support@fmvendor.com 

We are looking forward to another great season and appreciate your partnership. 
See you at the market!


